
 
 
 

GET THE FACTS! 
Take the opportunity to get your questions answered 

ATTEND THE FINAL PUBLIC MEETING 
September 7 @ 7 p.m. 

                        Room 7 Grove Community Center, 104 W. 3rd Street 
 

 
  

 
 

Grove residents will have the opportunity to exercise their ‘Right to Vote’ on an important proposal to invest in the Public 
Safety of the City of Grove. For the first time in the history of the City of Grove, a bond proposal is being presented to voters; the 
bond will fund the construction of a new Police Station and a new Fire Station. 

 

New Police Station 
NEO Loop 

 
 
 
 
 

New Fire Station 
South Broadway 

 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL ELECTION - SEPT. 12, 2023 
Only registered Voters residing in Grove City Limits can vote and only properties 
located within Grove City Limits will be affected by the Ad Valorem Tax Impact! 

Arrive 6:30 P.M. and enjoy Hot Dogs & the ‘fixins’ while visiting with your local Firefighters and Police Officers  
 
 

Officers  
 

Can’t make the Meeting, submit your questions to bondquestions@cityofgroveok.gov or 
 visit Grove OK -Public Safety Facility Bond Facebook page 

 
 

 
 

Existing Police Station 
13 E 3rd Street 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Existing Fire Station 
130 E O’Daniel Parkway 

 

 
 PROPERTY TAX EXEMPTIONS AVAILABLE FOR 

SENIORS – DISABLED VETERANS – LIMITED INCOME 
& PROPERTY OWNERS 

Homestead Exemption – Double Homestead Exemption – Frozen Value Exemption 
100% Disabled Veterans Exemption – Manufactured Homeowners Homestead Exemption 

Property Tax Refunds 
For more information view Delaware Co. Assessor website www.myassessor1.org or call 918-253-4523  

 

 

mailto:bondquestions@cityofgroveok.gov
http://www.myassessor1.org/

